FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information:

The number of claims from people over the last five years due to injuries from pavements (such as uneven or dangerous pavements).

If it is not possible to provide all the information requested, please provide as much as available, e.g. most recent data or at least one of the points.

The Council holds some of the information you have asked for.

Our database does not record pavement related claims, the category used is ‘injuries due to highway defects’ which will include the footway and carriageway.

We have received 232 claims for incidents occurring in the last 5 years (01/05/2019 to date of enquiry) 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
